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      Fallston Cougars Football 2013         
MEETING MINUTES
December 2013
 Commissioners Report 
· We had a very successful season, thanks to all that volunteered their time
Secretaries Report
· Nothing to Report
UCYFL Report

· All positions are open, if you would like to run for a position contact the UCYFL
Fallston Rec. Council Report

· There was no meeting
Treasurer’s Report

· Ian went over the budget report
Concession

· Nothing to report
Equipment Report
· Equipment return went well, only 7 players did not return;those checks will be cashed in January 2014
· Helmets will be sent out for reconditioning in January 2014 
Old Business

· Concessions for the Fallston Cup were not good, very low profit and had a hard time getting volunteers to help
· Nominations for Officers (Treasurer & Secretary) are open till December 31, 2013. If interested email Ian or Jodi
· Any head coaches from the 2013 season that would like to move up to the next age group for the 2014 season, please email Jodi and let her know

· Head coach positions are open until January 31, 2014 and non-incumbent or non-returning person wishing to be considered must submit an application; this can be found on our website under the tab volunteers.

· If you would like to submit any requests to UCYFL by-laws contact Ian

New Business

· Survey was sent to all players, we received about 58 responses
· Registration for the 2014 season will start on February 1, 2014
Meeting Adjourned 7:55     Next Meeting January 16th at the Coffee Shop
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